
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 8th March 2017 
 
 
Please see below information relating to the 2nd Tower Crane Installation for Building 1. This is 
scheduled to take place on Friday 10th and Saturday 11th March. Access to the car park and loading 
dock will be maintained at all times, however please note, this increase in trucks will cause congestion 
on Central Avenue and Davy Rd. See below diagrams for further information. 
 
Building 1 – Tower Crane Installation 

 Taxi zone to be relocated during works. A temporary zone will be in place on Central Avenue 

 Traffic Management will be in place at all times directing traffic (both cars and pedestrian) 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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